NEWS FROM YOUR LOCAL STOW CONSERVATION TRUST

Did you know that Stow has lots of conservation land that is
open and available to enjoy by all? With the crisp autumn days
upon us, now is the time to visit our trails and enjoy the great
outdoors.

Every month, the Stow Conservation Trust will highlight a trail
you might want to try. The Stow Conservation Trust is an all-

volunteer nonprofit that’s been working hard to preserve land
in Stow since 1977. We’'ll start with one of our smallest gems.

Leggett is a short walk in the woods with some unexpected
finds such as a music station for small children and a large
“wolf” oak tree — larger than the rest because at one time it
was in the middle of a field. Pick up the scavenger hunt sheet
at the trail head entrance written by Stow Girl Scouts working
on their gold project.

When you visit, please take pix and link them from your
Instagram account to #Stowsct.

Let us know your thoughts about preserving our land and what
it means to you. We want to hear from students and families.
The youth of today will be the conservationists of tomorrow!!

If you’d like to register personal comments or ask how you can
volunteer, please reach us at:
stowconservationtrust.info@gmail.com
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While conservation lands are open to afl, their continued beauly refies on the participation of ail hikers. Please stay on the tralls and carry out anything you carty in.

Details:

Parking is on Whitman St. just off Rte. 62/Gleasondale Rd.
The main loop trail is under 1 mile.

Dogs are welcome; please keep them under voice control.
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